
  CIRCULAR      

05.10.2021        BHARATAM WORLD SCHOOL                                                   

 

Dear Parents 

                   It’s a reminder that since the PTM is scheduled on Saturday i.e October 

9, 2021, please stay clear that unless the pending dues are cleared, the result will 

not be given. Thus, to avoid any argument or discussion on this topic, you are 

advised to do the needful. After all how long this delay will be acceptable! This is, 

obviously not meant for those who are particular in paying always well in time.  

 

Thanks & Regards  

Team BWS 
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